
Attach a drawing of the proposed changes. Be sure to include existing structures; posts, fences, etc, on plan 
drawing. The request will be reviewed at the weekly campground owners meeting.  Changes cannot begin until 
approval is made.

Date Submitted:_____________________

Name_________________________________________Site #__________________

Brief description of change, include dimensions:

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

Office Use 
Date Reviewed______________

Review Notes:

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

Approved as is

Approved w/restrictions
Denied

initials__________________

REQUEST FOR CAMPSITE 
CHANGES/IMPROVEMENTS



Changes To Your Campsite

Over the years campsites have been greatly improved.  To insure that these changes conform to 
campground policy, we require all changes to your campsite have written approval from 
management.

Sheds, Decks, Fences, and Awnings

If you plan to build a shed, deck, fence or awning, you must get your written dimensions 
approved at the office.  

Sheds - We must limit the number of sheds on each site to one. Shed usage must be limited to 
storage only.  Sheds are not to be used for sleeping quarters, and/or kitchenettes.  Size limitations 
on sheds are; 8 x 10 by 8 feet high at peak. No metal sheds allowed.

Awnings - must be regular RV type.

Decks - Limitation on decks, 10 feet wide by the length of your trailer.  Decks must be 
constructed in sections no larger than 8x10 feet and must be easily disassembled into 8x10 foot 
sections for moving purposes.

Fences - Must be made of wood. Finished side of fence material should face your neighbor. 
Fences should not be any closer than 10 feet from the edge of the road. Fences should not 
obstruct line of sight for the safety of pedestrians, bicycles and vehicles. 


